White Oak Township Board Meeting February 14, 2005
The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall at 7:30 p.m. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Clerk Leela A. Vernon, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Trustee Todd Baker, Trustee Diane Graf. Also present were Kenneth Chamberlain, Deputy Clerk Patricia Grant, several township residents and members of the Stockbridge Area Ambulance.   Invocation given by Diane Graf.
Moved by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the minutes of January 10, 2004 as presented. Motion carried.
Moved by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the treasurer's report as printed. Motion Carried.
Public Comments: Several representatives of the Stockbridge Area Ambulance talked about the possibility of forming an authority and creating a millage to cover the costs. There will be a meeting on the 4th Monday of March which is the 28th at 6:00 p.m. to discuss this further.
Zoning Administrator, Kenneth Chamberlain gave his report for the month and some year end changes.
A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to allow residents of the Township to obtain written information at no charge and to charge others $1.00 per page. Motion carried.
Moved by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve Leela A. Vernon, Clerk to sign for the grant application for the optical scan voting tabulator. Motion Carried.
Moved by Baker, seconded by Graf to pay bills as presented. Supervisor Marshall declared the meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. Respectfully Submitted, 
Leela A. Vernon, Clerk
